
2024/2025 Kindergarten students will interact with various mediums at different 
stations in the gym, experiencing a taste of some activities that await for them 
in Kindergarten. Parents and teachers get to observe how the children interact 
with others and the tasks at hand. This is also a great time for parents to voice 

any questions or concerns.  

Who? Where? 

When? 

What? 

All 2024/2025 Kindergarten 
students and their parents! 

February 6, 2024 from 2:30p.m. –3:30p.m. 
(Storm Day - February 13, 2024) 

Norton Elementary School Gymnasium 

 


